DIGITAL PHOTOGRAPHY

At our February meeting we agreed that our next theme would be macro photography i.e. images of small things at greater than life size. For those members with cameras with interchangeable lenses it meant they could use their macro lens if they had one. With other cameras e.g. compact cameras. it gave the opportunity to check whether they have a macro setting and then use it. Macro can also be achieved by cropping down from a larger image. A wide range of images were viewed at our March meeting and we followed this with an outdoor macro shoot in Grange at our May meeting.

Most residents of Grange and nearby areas will be aware of the long running saga of the project to repair and improve the promenade including the restoration of the buildings at the pool. Work began towards the end of April so at our March meeting we decided that our photo shoot theme would be "The Prom – before". It was agreed that there were plenty of opportunities for close ups as well as longer shots and this theme produced a great response from members which we viewed at our April meeting. We may decide to develop this into an audio visual project.

New members of any ability are welcome and we always welcome ideas and topics for inclusion in the programme. We meet on the third Thursday of the month at 2.00 pm usually in Grange Institute.

Malcolm Kimber